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NEWS RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: May 1, 2018 
CONTACT: Tom Flannigan - 415.749.4900 
 
Air District supports state’s lawsuit against Trump’s plan to 
scrap emissions standards 
 
SAN FRANCISCO – Statement by Jack Broadbent, executive officer of the Bay Area Air Quality 
Management District, about the State of California’s decision to sue the Trump Administration over 
their plans to roll back auto emissions standards: 
 
“The Bay Area Air District strongly supports the State of California’s lawsuit against the Trump 
Administration’s misguided efforts to roll back vehicle emissions standards. The stakes are too high 
for California to back down. Californians have benefited from decades of hard-fought economic, 
health and environmental progress gained through achievable emissions standards. The Trump 
Administration is moving in the wrong direction and we must not waiver in our fight for tougher 
emissions standards and cleaner air for the health of Bay Area residents. We must set the bar higher 
and not settle for anything less.” 
 
The Bay Area Air Quality Management District is the regional agency responsible for protecting air 
quality in the nine-county Bay Area. Connect with the Air District via Twitter, Facebook, and 
YouTube. 
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